
 

 

CRIME ALERT: 

Laptop and Book Bag Thefts- University Center 

11-5-20 
The Town of Davie Police Department and the NSU Public Safety Department are 
investigating two incidents of theft at the Don Taft University Center. Recently two 
laptops and one book bag were left unsecured and reported stolen from the open 
study area on the 2nd floor. 

CRIME PREVENTION 
Safety is everyone's responsibility. If you see suspicious activity, report it 
immediately to Public Safety. Always be aware of your surroundings at all times. It's 
easy to overlook routine moments, but as you’re going about your day, if you see 
something that doesn't seem quite right, say something to Public Safety. By being 
alert and reporting suspicious activity to your local law enforcement, you can 
protect your friends, coworkers, and our NSU community. 

For additional valuable crime prevention information visit: 
www.nova.edu/publicsafety 

SaferWatch 
If you have not already downloaded the free NSU SaferWatch App, you can get the 
app on the iOS Apple Store or the Android Play Store simply by going to: 
GetSaferWatch.com on your mobile device. 

 The SaferWatch App allows the NSU community to report tips, suspicious 
activity and non-emergencies directly to NSU Public Safety. 

 Once you have the SaferWatch app, make sure to subscribe to NSU locations 
relevant to you by searching "NSU" on the app. 

 To learn more about NSU's SaferWatch Program, go to NSUalerts.com and 
remember, if you see something, send something using the SaferWatch App. 

 


